
From: Bryan Kost <kostbr@scdhhs.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
Date: 9/28/2012 11:11:53 AM

Subject: Re: 2014 Budget Submission

Oops. I meant $193M - but what's one million among friends?
 

From: Bryan Kost
 
Sent: Friday, September 28, 2012 10:31:57 AM
 
To: christian soura; josh baker
 
Subject: Fw: 2014 Budget Submission
 

FYI. $192M was our request.
 

From: Deirdra Singleton
 
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2012 6:58:52 PM
 
To: Bryan Kost
 
Subject: FW: 2014 Budget Submission
 

fyi
 
From: Ruth Johnson 
 
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2012 5:36 PM
 
To: krhinehart@budget.sc.gov
 
Cc: Wood, Torina; Jennifer Green; Donna Parker; Danielle Kennerly; Carlos Crumpton; Boles, Les; Deirdra Singleton; John 
Supra; Melanie Giese; Roy Hess; Ruth Johnson; SAM WALDREP
 
Subject: 2014 Budget Submission
 
Attached please find the budget submission for the SC Department of Health and Human Services.  In 
addition to the required forms we have included a transmittal letter highlighting our budget submission.  
Should you have any questions or need additional information please free to contact me or Jennifer Green, 
our Budget Director at (803) 898-0336.   Six hard copies will be delivered to your office in the morning.
 
 
Thanks,
 

Ruth Johnson
Deputy Director
Finance and Administration
PO Box 8206
Columbia, SC  29202
 
P:  (803) 898-2076
F:  (803) 255-8231
C: (803) 351-4749
 
It’s a great day in South Carolina!!
 

Confidentiality Note
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This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.


